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February 8, 2022 

Dear Members, 

Re:  Joint Memo – Safe Respectful Workplace Initiatives 

All BCEHS members have the right to a safe, respectful work environment.  As part of our 
commitment to improving our culture and the mental wellness supports we provide to our members, 
we are moving ahead with several key respectful workplace initiatives in the coming months.  Please 
click here to read the full joint memo from BCEHS and APBC. 

Sincerely, 

Troy Clifford 
Provincial President 
Ambulance Paramedics of BC 
CUPE Local 873 

TC/sb/MoveUp 

https://www.apbc.ca/files/4816/4434/1323/BCEHS_CUPE_Joint_Memo_Respectful_Workplace_February_7_2022.pdf

